
January 28, 2017 

TO: Chair, Alaska Senate State Affairs Committee 

FROM:  Mr. Lynn Willis, Eagle River, Alaska 99577 

RE: Testimony regarding SB 5 “POLITICAL CONTRIBUTION LIMITS/PROHIBITION” 

 

Senator Dunleavy – Committee Chair 

 

I thank the Sponsor for introducing this legislation and I support it.  I see that SB5 hasn’t any co-

sponsors as of today which obviously places myself and the sponsor in the minority. Given that level 

of support I trust this bill is headed to the dustbin after this perfunctory effort. 

For many of us, the ghost of Mr. Bill Allen still haunts the halls of Juneau and allowing individual 

legislators to form and control Political Actions Committees (PACs) only enhances that perception.  

Thank you.    Lynn Willis  
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